
Safety Issue Type: Recalls
March 18 2020    NHTSA Campaign Number: 20V151000 

Doors May Not Open From The Inside
If a door cannot be opened with the interior handle in the case of an emergency, it can increase 
the risk of injury for the driver or passenger.

NHTSA Campaign Number    20V151000

Manufacturer    Lamborghini (Automobili Lamborghini)

Components    STRUCTURE

Potential Number of Units Affected    26
Summary
Lamborghini (Automobili Lamborghini) is recalling certain 2020 Aventador SVJ Coupe and 
Aventador SVJ Roadster vehicles.  The interior door handle mechanism may fail, resulting in the 
vehicle's door being unable to be opened by using the inside door handle.
Remedy
Lamborghini will notify owners, and dealers will replace the interior door handle, free of charge.  
The recall is expected to begin May 1, 2020.  Owners may contact Lamborghini customer 
service at 1-866-681-6276.  Lamborghini's number for this recall is L73X-R.02.20.
Notes
Owners may also contact the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration Vehicle Safety 
Hotline at 1-888-327-4236 (TTY 1-800-424-9153), or go to www.safercar.gov.

Affected Products (2)

Vehicle
MAKE MODEL YEAR
LAMBORGHINI AVENTADOR ROADSTER 2020
LAMBORGHINI AVENTADOR SVJ 2020

Associated Documents (2)

Defect Notice 573 Report
RCLRPT-20V151-3554.PDF 214.561KB
https://static.nhtsa.gov/odi/rcl/2020/RCLRPT-20V151-3554.PDF

Recall Acknowledgement
RCAK-20V151-1886.pdf 245.605KB
https://static.nhtsa.gov/odi/rcl/2020/RCAK-20V151-1886.pdf
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